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The Joint Public Hearing was held on December 8, 2021 at the Shortsville Fire Hall, 5 Sheldon Street, Shortsville, 
N.Y. at 6:00 P.M. 

Present: Dave Phillips, Supervisor, Town of Manchester 
Kevin Blazey, Councilman, Town of Manchester 
Scott DeCook, Councilman, Town of Manchester 
Jaylene Folkins, Councilwoman, Town of Manchester 
Matthew Shannon, Councilman, Town of Manchester 
Fred Mink, Mayor, Village of Shortsville 
Roger Lonneville, Trustee, Village of Shortsville 
Sharon Trimm, Trustee, Village of Shortsville 
Matt Schaertl, Resident 
Amy Alexander, Recording Clerk 

Supervisor Phillips opened the Public Hearing at 6:00 P.M. The joint public hearing is being held by the Town of 
Manchester and the Village of Shortsville for the purpose of hearing public comments on the annexation of Tax 
Parcel No. 44.00-1-3.120 into the Village of Shortsville. 

Supervisor Phillips read the legal notice regarding the hearing that was published. 

Supervisor Phillips asked if there were any public comments. There were none. 

Supervisor Phillips asked if anyone of the board members had any comments. There were none. 

There was no further business to discuss, so the meeting was adj oumed by motion of Mayor Mink, 
seconded by Supervisor Phillips at 6:03 P.M. 

Amy Alexander 
Village Clerk-Treasurer 


